
The Student Handbooks for 2016-17 are enclosed.  The content of the 

four handbooks has been sequenced in the same fashion.  The 

formatting and pagination issues, which appear on boardbook, display 

properly in the original documents.  Lunch prices and additional staff 

changes will be corrected in the weeks ahead.  

i. The internet acceptable use language in the handbooks has 

been aligned with District Policy 524 Internet Acceptable 

Use and Safety Policy. 

ii. The language for truancy procedures was aligned in the 

handbooks. 

iii. Middle school grading language was added to reflect 

grading practices. 

 

I recommend approving the student handbooks as presented. 
 


